
 
Marion County School District 

1010 Hwy 13 North, Suite 2 
Columbia, Mississippi 39429 

601-736-7193 
 

Request for Proposals 
 
The Marion County School District is soliciting bids until 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 
17, 2015 for an E-Rate Wireless Infrastructure Project for all campuses. The complete 
RFP document may be: 
 

1) Requested by phone at 601-736-7193 
2) Acquired from the Internet at:   http://www.marionk12.org/Page/528  
 

Quotations will be opened at 2:30 p.m., Tuesday, February 17, 2015 in the board room 
of the Marion County School District Central Office located at 1010 Hwy 13 North, 
Columbia, Mississippi.  Quotations must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly 
marked as follows: 
 
“2015-2016 E-Rate Wireless Infrastructure Project”  
 
Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed.  
 
The Marion County School District reserves the right to reject any and/or all quotations 
and to waive any informalities.  
 
 
Craig L. Robbins 
Superintendent 
Marion County School District 
 




